

Call for Nominations for 2016 American Thyroid Association Board of Directors

In accordance with the Bylaws of the American Thyroid Association, the Nominating Committee is soliciting nominations from the membership for candidates for the offices of President and Directors (2) to serve on the ATA Board of Directors. Candidates will be selected by the Nominating Committee and submitted to the ATA Board for final approval.

A ballot will be sent to the membership electronically in July 2016. Newly elected Board members will be announced at the Annual Business Meeting being held during the 86th Annual Meeting of the ATA from September 21-26, 2016 in Denver, Colorado.

ATA President

The **President** will serve a one-year term as President-Elect (2016-2017), followed by one year as President (2017-2018), and another year as a Past-President (2018-2019). See job description in Policies and Procedures under "Members Only" at www.thyroid.org. *Election of the President will be competitive*.

Nominee:	
ATA Board Director Two Directors will each serve a four-year term (2016-2020). See Procedures under "Members Only" at www.thyroid.org. In competitive.	=
Nominee:	
Nominee:	
Nominated by (please print or type):	
Signature:	Date:

All nominations must be submitted to the Executive Director, Bobbi Smith, by letter, fax, or e-mail bsmith@thyroid.org by March 31, 2016.